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Embassy Staff Visit the Signal Hill Primary School  

and the Signal Hill Secondary School in Tobago 

 

 

On 29 September, staff members from the Embassy of Japan visited the Signal Hill Primary 

and Secondary Schools in Tobago, where they made a presentation which included the 

screening of a video about Japan and conducted a demonstration on the art of paper folding – 

“Origami”.  

 

Although it was the first time the primary and secondary school students tried their hands at 

“Origami”, they were able to successfully make paper cranes with their first attempts under 

the guidance of Embassy staff.   

 

  

Pupils folding paper at the Signal Hill 

Primary School during the Origami workshop 

An Embassy Staff member demonstrates 

Origami to pupils at the Signal Hill 

Secondary School 

 


